

From the Direct Communications Unit

22 August 2007

Dear Dr Njemanze

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your recent letter concerning abortion in Africa and to say that the views that you have expressed have been carefully noted.

Mr Brown would like to reply to you personally, but as you may know, he receives many thousands of letters each week and his many duties mean that he must ask his Government Departments to reply on his behalf. He does appreciate the time that people take to write to him.

As the Department for International Development is responsible for the matters that you raise, Mr Brown has asked that I pass your letter to this Department so that they are aware of your views and may reply to the detailed points raised in your letter.

Yours sincerely

M Davies

Dr Philip C Njemanze